
WHAT TO EXPECT:
      Herman Road will be closed from Tualatin Rd to Teton Ave in late July (3 weeks).

      USE DETOUR ROUTE                 Shown on map above.

      Herman Road will remain open west of Industrial Driveway throughout construction.

	 Flaggers will be used as needed – expect delays.

Construction from the industrial driveway to Teton Ave will occur at night.

      	Anticipate some noise during work hours from 7am - 6pm and during night work.

      Driveway access to businesses and homes will be maintained.

	 Some trees will be removed near the new industrial development on the north side of 
Herman Rd, but replacement plantings will be installed.

QUESTIONS? 

The following will NOT be 
affected by this construction: 

•	 Bus routes
•	 Driveway access

Anticipated construction 
completion - September 2023

PLEASE SHARE THIS INFORMATION WITH ANYONE WHO MAY BE INTERESTED 
(I.E. EMPLOYEES, CUSTOMERS, DELIVERY DRIVERS, ETC.).
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EXPECT DELAYS FROM JULY THROUGH SEPTEMBER, WITH THE 
ROAD CLOSED FOR THREE WEEKS STARTING LATE JULY.

TUALATIN RD

HERMAN ROAD

THIS AREA MAY HAVE OCCASIONAL           
NIGHT CONSTRUCTION

LEARN MORE ON 
THE PROJECT WEBSITE

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS
•	 New sidewalk on the north side of Herman Road and bike lanes on both sides from Tualatin Road to Teton Ave
•	 Improved bike lanes from Teton Ave to 124th Ave
•	 Street lighting improvements to enhance safety
•	 Stormwater upgrades to protect water quality and prevent flooding
•	 Roadway improvements including repaving and adding a center turn lane for business access

Sign up to receive project updates by emailing: jillroszel@altago.com
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CONSTRUCTION NEAR YOU
ON THE HERMAN RD: TUALATIN RD TO TETON AVE PROJECT!

Contact Michael Berggren 
(425) 457-4479


